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RE-EMPLOYMENT SERVICES

COUNSELING / PLACEMENT
April 11, 1988 22561 Main Street, Suite 200
Hayward, Ca. 94541 (415) 538-3361

\I)

Mr. William Greenspan

The Greenspan Company

400 Oyster Point

So. San Francisco, CA 940890

Dear Bill:

I want to thank you and Shellie Landa for the competent service
you gave us as our representative with St. Paul Insurance Company
after our January, 1987, fire. We especially appreciated the
following:

- Your sense of fairness and what is equitable in light of our
policy coverage was expressed and implemented in a very
professional manner. You represented us to insure that we were
treated justly. We wanted others treated that way as well and
you gave us every assurance this was done.

- We were reassured by your dispatch in every phase of the claim.
You kept it on "the front burner" and we did not have to worry
that the process was not moving. You promptly returned calls
and there were no "it's in the mail" or "the computer is down"
type excuses.

- Basically, we were taken seriously--we appreciate it.
Sincerely,

@Mm F-Llyon )

Verpon P. Alexander
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Hawrence J. ;rodé
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P.S.: Feel free to use this letter with your customers.



